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Membership 102 

Current  Funds:  Oregon Member $260.69  Restoration: $1,489.32 

The Oregon Chapter did not have any major lookout projects in 2013. 

Oregon had 79 lookout staffed in the 2013 fire season. 

 

 The Oregon Department of Forestry has installed more cameras on lookout and 

 former lookout sites.  There more camera installations are planned for 2014.   

 

The Oregon and  Eastern Washington chapter hosted the Northwest  

Social in June  2013. Thanks to Charlie and Bev  Heebner for all their hardwork 

 and to those who attended 

 

Thanks to Fire Lookout Enthusiasts and some FFLA members for the over 875 

 photos of Oregon and California lookout were digitized and available in the 

 Oregon Chapter photo collection. 

Deb and Howard  put on three lookout displays and various events, hand out 

 over  500 FFLA flyers.   


